
June 2, 2020 

Dear Rules Review Commission Members and Staff, 

After review of the changes made by the North Carolina Real Estate Commission to rule .0401, we 

respectfully withdraw our objection. 

Thank you for your attention to detail, and for your assistance in this matter.  The Rules Review 

Commission serves a vital role in rule oversight in North Carolina, and we look forward to working with 

you in the future. 

With all good wishes, 

Kimberly D. Stotesbury, DREI 
KimCo Real Estate Education Services 
704.782.4604 
Kim@KimCo.org 
 
Matthew W. Davies, Director 
Accelerate Real Estate School 
919.201.2265 
Matt@ncrelicense.com 
 

Katharine Casa, Director Lighthouse Education 
Master of Arts, Instructional Design 
Certified Distance Education New York Institute of Technology NYIT  
Bachelor of Arts Education Dominican College 
National Association of Realtors, ePro ABR 
Kathy@gocasalaw.com 
704-699-1441 
 
 
Brian Moxey 
Sea Coast Real Estate Academy 
brianmoxey@seacoastrealty.com 
910-526-3788 
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